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RESTRICTIONS ON IMPORTS FROM HUNGARY

Notifications by Contracting Parties

Addendum

1. Six notifications of restrictions on imports from Hungary were
circulated in document L/6451, dated 12 January 1989.

2. The following notifications have been received from:

Japan
Poland
Romania

South Africa
Sweden
Turkey

3. Contracting parties which have not yet submitted notifications are
invited to do so without delay.

JAPAN

The Permanent Mission of Japan to the International Organizations in
Geneva presents its compliments to the secretariat of GATT, and, with
reference to GATT/AIR/2711 of 1 November 1988, has the honour to inform the
secretariat that Japan does not maintain any discriminatory restrictions on
imports from Hungary.

POLAND

With reference to the airgram GATT/AIR/2711 I wish to advise you that
Poland does not maintain prohibitions nor quantitative restrictions not
consistent with Article XIII of the General Agreement on imports from
Hungary.

ROMANIA

With reference to airgram GATT/AIR/2711 of 1 November 1988 and to
Article 4(c) of the protocol for the accession of Hungary to the General
Agreement, I have the pleasure to inform you that Romania does not maintain
any discriminatory prohibitions or quantitative restrictions on imports
from Hungary.
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SOUTH AFRICA

I have the honour to refer to your communication GATT/AIR/2711 of
1 November 1988 and to inform you that South Africa does not apply any
discriminatory prohibitions or restrictions to imports from Hungary. This
position also prevailed on 31 July 1988.

SWEDEN

With reference to GATT/AIR/2711 and Article 4(c) of the protocol for
the accession of Hungary, I have the honour to inform you that no
discriminatory prohibitions or restrictions under the terms of
paragraph 4(a) of the protocol were maintained by Sweden on 31 July 1988.

TURKEY

With reference to airgram GATT/AIR/2711 of 1 November 1988, I have the
honour to inform you that Turkey does not apply any discriminatory
prohibitions or quantitative restrictions to imports from Hungary.


